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Wonderful worker
Class 1: Gaja
Class 2: Spencer
Class 3: Khloe
Class 4: Hlib

Super citizen
Class 1: Jaxson
Class 2: Luca
Class 3: Luiz
Class 4: Harris

Golden pen
Class 2: Lloyd
Class 3: Noah
Class 4: Izzy

Team points
1st Place: Green (147)
2nd Place: Blue (108)
3rd Place: Red (72)
4th Place: Yellow (63)

Online safety
The children have all

been learning lots about
online safety over the

last couple of weeks. We
are looking forward to
sharing this learning in

our celebration assembly
today. Watch out for our
class fact sheets which

the children will be
publishing shortly to

support adults in helping
children to stay safe

online.

European day of languages
We had a wonderful day on Tuesday, marking the European Day
of Languages. We are so lucky to have eleven children in school
whose first language is not English. We celebrated this and
discussed why it's a great thing to know other languages. We
learnt some new languages (Italian, Ukrainian, Polish and Welsh),
we learnt about other cultures and then we shared all our learning
in a celebration assembly. Special thanks to Mrs Dobras for
reading a story in Polish to Reception class and to Mrs G for
teaching the Reception children to sing ‘Head, shoulders, knees
and toes’ in Polish - it was a real highlight! Bravo! Dobrze zrobiony!
молодець! много добре! Bom trabalho! Bien hecho!做得好
Our international bake off competition was just fantastic and raised
£100 for the Libya floods appeal.Congratulations to the winners
Mackenna and Loki and huge thanks to all parents for their
generous donations of cakes and money.

Caton Explorers Quest

Congratulations from the PTA to our
winning team for the Caton Explorer's
Quest..... Team Flowers! Well done
guys! Cornelius Archibald Tongue Of
Newt, aka The Wizard of Caton is

pleased with his new apprentices
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Visit a National Trust
place for free this

autumn
Take a stroll surrounded

by colour, spot wildlife and
connect with nature when
you escape into autumn.

Experience the awe of the
season at places in our
care by claiming a free,
single-use pass to use
between 18 September
and 20 October 2023.
How do you find your

escape? Is there a
woodland you love to walk
in, do you spot birds – or
do you enjoy taking your

friends and family
somewhere new

surrounded by nature?
Autumn’s a great time to
get out and about, and

we’re giving away a select
number of autumn passes
so you can get free entry

to a National Trust place of
your choice.

Claim a free autumn pass
This single-use pass

allows free entry for two
adults and up to three

children, one adult and up
to four children, or two

adults on their own.

Year 6 arrive back on British soil
The final part of Year 6’s adventure was just as spectacular as the
start. On Friday last week, they put their language skills to the test
with an exciting ‘market mission’ to buy ingredients to make their own
lunch. Working in teams, they shopped to a budget and then they
went back to the hotel to make a lovely buffet lunch. There are
definitely some budding Masterchefs in our midst! In the afternoon,
they visited La Coupole World War II bunker museum and then
finished off the day with snail tasting and a disco.
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Diary of Events - 2022/2023

Date Event Action Who

04/10/23 Class 3 trip to Abbeystead Estate Letter has gone out Class 3

10/10/23 Wear green for World Mental Health Day Accessorise your uniform with
something green

All

16/10/23 Reception walk around the village Parent volunteers welcome R

16/10/23 Disability awareness workshops All

17/10/23 KS1 athletics tournament - Carnforth High Information to follow KS1

31/10/23 Closing date for secondary school applications Apply online by the deadline Y6

09/11/23 PTA Bingo - eyes down 6pm All

14/11/23 Pupil parliament at Lancaster University Information to follow

17/11/23 KS2 rugby tournament - Wray Information to follow KS2

22/11/23 KS2 Swimming Gala - Bay Leadership Academy Information to follow KS2

07/12/23 Christmas Fair 5pm-7pm All

13/12/23 Whole School Panto at Blackpool Winter Gardens Information to follow All

20/12/23 Reception and KS1 Nativity - 1:30pm and 6pm Save the date All

15/1/24 Closing date for Reception applications for
September 2024

Pre
school

23/01/24 KS1 multi-skills event - Carnforth High Information to follow KS1

01/02/2024 Class 2 and 3 Water Workshops N/A - conducted in school time Class 2
and 3

15/04/24 -
16/04/24

Class 3 residential to Borwick Hall Letter has gone out Years 3
and 4

Sep 29, 2023


